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To whom it may concern,

This bye-law proposed by IFI is another attempt to kill the native PIKE species of Ireland, its utterly
disgusting and shameful that this body IFI KILLS any fish during its netting surveys let alone kills pike in
the numbers it has to date for the so called protection of trout.

No 6¢
The number of fish (if any) designated for removal.

There 1s no reason what so ever for 6¢ to be included in this proposed law and should be removed
instantly.

Also lough Sheelin isn’t in Limerick.

Can the IFI do there job of protecting every species of fish in Ireland and completely stop the Killing of
native pike?



